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Wednesday 11th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Holidays During Term Time 
 
As we are now well and truly into the new school year I feel that this is a good time to reflect on what makes a 
positive difference. 
 
Your child’s attendance at school is a key component to their success. Teachers plan sequences of lessons, 
where what may only seem like a missed day or hour, may mean that your child missed out on key input which 
in turn impact their learning for the series of lessons. 
 
Often the number of days that students are absent from school can accumulate without a parent realising how 
many days are missed. 
 
Key reminders: 

• Term time holidays are not authorised. 

• Where possible, any appointment should be outside school hours. 
 
Holidays are expected to be taken during the 14 weeks school holidays. Any holidays taken during school 
time may be subject to a penalty notices from Surrey County Council. 
 
Unauthorised holidays in term time 
In accordance with the school’s attendance policy it is a parent’s responsibility to ensure that their children 
attend school regularly. Unauthorised absences during term could result in the issuing of a penalty notice. 
Each parent is liable to receive a Penalty Notice for each child. Days do NOT have to be consecutive. If 
holidays are taken at different times throughout the school year calendar or rolling 12 week period and the 
number of days off total 5 days or more, a penalty notice may be issued. The amount payable on issue of a 
Penalty Notice is £60 per parent, per child, if paid within 21 days of receipt of the Notice, rising to £120 per 
parent, per child, if paid within 28 days. If the Penalty Notice is not paid, the Local authority must prosecute the 
parent/carer for failing to ensure regular school attendance under Section 444 Education Act 1996. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Mrs Amy Wells 
Headteacher 
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